Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, July 14, 2023

Shuttles will replace service on the B Branch from Monday,
July 17 - Friday, July 28 for track upgrades. Tunnel
inspections will also take place on the Green Line this
weekend, Saturday, July 15 — Sunday, July 16, which will
require changes to service on all branches. Check the alerts
page for the latest updates.

v" This Week | Crews began backfilling the ductbank for telephone conduit
« Lookahead | Crews will prepare for gas line relocation

*Schedule subject to change with weather conditions and in Prepared by Capital Transformation
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https://www.mbta.com/projects/b-branch-track-upgrades-2023
https://www.mbta.com/schedules/Green/alerts
https://www.mbta.com/schedules/Green/alerts



